
Dear Board of Supervisors and Sheriff Kendall, 

I support adopting the June 15 California mask mandate removal for Mendocino 
County. I understand that the County health officers are recommending differently. As 
our elected board, it is your responsibility to represent your voters. Please remove the 
mask mandate on June 15. 

 

Thank you, 

Jose Briseno 

 


